"KEEP YOU IN THE KNOW"!

THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES FROM TAMIYA'S STUDIO OF DANCE, LLC





UPCOMING **EVENTS:** MARCH 2022

Spring Break March 20-26, 2022

IS THAT SNOW?.....IT'S ICE!!!!

Written by: TaMiya Hale

The year is off to a great start!! I am excited to announce that we not only had 1, or 2, but 3 new students to join at the studio during this month! Every day I am seeing growth within all of the girls. They have all improved from when I first met them compared to now. We have also begun our countdown to our first annual dance recital, and I would like to thank all the parents for doing their part and making sure the girls are getting to practice. We would also like to give a special thank you to the Boyland and Hand families for sponsoring our Valentine's Day party during this month. The girls had a wonderful time, and we are so appreciative of the support from our parents. Also, this month, the girls were able to enjoy some snow/ice....lol. Thank you to the parents that sent us pictures from their snow day!!

STUDENT OF THE MONTH!!

The student of the month for February is Kennedi Dickerson. Kennedi is a blessing to have at the studio. She is always ready to dance and comes to class excited to learn. She is a big help with the little ones and a great role model. Within this month she has learned so much and improved from the first time I met her. Congratulations Kennedi and continue to be GREAT!!



STUDIO OF DANCE, LLC

3411 Main Street

Bryant, Arkansas 72022